
 

 

The Urology Foundation  

1-2 St Andrew's Hill 

London  

EC4V 5BY 

          

                                      25th November 2020 

 

Dear Urology Foundation,  

 

Please find enclosed a cheque for £3,000 as a grant to you from Penguins Against Cancer (PAC),  

a charity set up to raise awareness of cancer and to provide support to cancer research and treatment 

organisations, and hospices. This follows the £3,000 grant we sent you in March 2020, the £2,000 grant 

we sent you in July 2017, the £1,000 grant we sent to you in December 2015, and the £2,000 grant we 

sent to you in January 2014.  

 

This latest grant, proposed by Charlie Spedding and Ben Challacombe, has been made possible following 

the continuing generosity of PAC members, particularly Caroline Small, Louise Aaron and Chris and Ann 

Howell. Our fundraising, sporting and social activities have been somewhat curtailed by COVID-19 but 

PAC remains vibrant, optimistic and forward-looking, not least due to the huge altruism demonstrated  

by our student members. 

 

We continue to wish you every success in your ongoing vital work to make significant advances in 

urological cancer research. If you wish to know more about our charity, please visit our website:  

www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk and let us know what you think. 

 

We would be most grateful if you would write back to us confirming receipt of the grant and how you 

intend to spend the grant. 

 

With very best wishes.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 
Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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